

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 6th February 2025

Bepanthen Nappy Cream

Dear Parents and Carers.

It has just been brought to our attention that the nappy cream "Bepanthen" contains prunus amygdalus dulcis oil which is a non-volatile, non-fragrant oil extracted from the seeds of almonds. This is also sometimes known as sweet almond oil.

As a preventative measure, as we have children that are highly allergic to nuts, we have made the decision to no longer allow parents/carers to provide this in the nursery with immediate effect.

You will be given back any cream we have in the nursery. Please can we ask you to provide an alternative that is nut-free. It is not always clear from the packaging so please check ingredients carefully, particularly if you have a child with any associated allergies.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

J. Frances.

Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

